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MUNICIPAL RELATIONS 

Important Notice to all Chief Administrative Officers 
 
 

MUNICIPAL SERVICES OFFICER 
ANN RANSOM 

 
 

We are pleased to announce that Ann Ransom will be transitioning in the 
coming weeks to undertake the duties and responsibilities of a Municipal 
Services Officer (MSO).  
 

Ann is joining Ben Lyle, Delores Macksymchuk and Wendy Wolfe as part 
of the MSO team as they continue provide advisory and consultative services on 
all matters of local government governance, administration and operations, 
including financial. 
 

Ann has most recently been working as a Rural Economic Development 
Specialist and has extensive experience providing advisory, consultation and 
facilitation services to elected municipal officials and municipal staff in the areas 
of economic development and strategic planning.  
 

Ann is based out of Dauphin (Room 427-27 2nd Avenue, SW), which will 
greatly enhance our ability to provide you with regional support and outreach. 
 

Ann can be contacted by phone at 204-648-4116 or by email at 
Ann.Ransom@gov.mb.ca. 

 
For general inquiries, please call 204-945-2572 or email 

mrmca@gov.mb.ca. 
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